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LENDING LIBRARY FINDS HOME AT WASHINGTON ELEMENTARY 

 

 

Charlotte Public Schools’ Washington Elementary is proud to share our new Lending Library! Established to ease and 

increase the access families have to great reading material, the Lending Library is now accessible outside the main office 

doors of the school. The Washington Elementary family gathered a wide variety of books to meet the interests of all 

young readers, which were shelved by our helpful Student Council.  Students can visit the Lending Library anytime to 

borrow books to read at home, and then select new books with each return. Happy reading, Washington Elementary!  

 


